
PLEASE RETURN ORIGINAL PETITIONS (NO PHOTOCOPIES, FAXES OR EMAILS) TO: Jenny Aitchison MP, PO Box 920, Maitland NSW 2320 

                 REVERSE DECISION TO RELOCATE 40 OSR JOBS TO GOSFORD 

To the Honourable the Speaker and Members of the Legislative Assembly of New South Wales in Parliament assembled. 
 
This petition of the citizens of New South Wales brings to the attention of the House our concern that the New South Wales Government is moving more 
than 40 Office of State Revenue (OSR) jobs out of Maitland and relocating them to Gosford, at a time when the Hunter Region is suffering from high levels 
of unemployment as a result of the decline of the mining industry.  

 
We, the undersigned call on the NSW Government to commit to regional jobs and the local Hunter economy by immediately reversing its decision and 
keep over 40 OSR jobs in Maitland. 
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